
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact: Nick Troxel 
         Lieutenant 
         503-842-2522 
May 6, 2024        �llamookpd@�llamookor.gov 
 

Tillamook Police Department Invites Community for Coffee with a Cop 
 
The Tillamook Police Department is pleased to invite the community to join them for “Coffee with a Cop” 
at Starbucks next to Denny’s, located at 2230 N. Main Ave., Tillamook.  This event will take place on 
Wednesday, May 15th, from 9 AM to 10 AM. 
 
This informal gathering provides an excellent opportunity for community members to engage with the 
Tillamook Police Department’s officers in a relaxed and friendly environment.  All are encouraged to drop 
by Starbucks, enjoy a beverage, and take the opportunity to get to know the dedicated officers serving the 
Tillamook community. 
 
The Tillamook Police Department believes in fostering posi�ve rela�onships with the community, and 
“Coffee with a Cop” is an ini�a�ve aimed at strengthening those connec�ons.  By engaging in casual 
conversa�ons over a cup of coffee, both residents and officers can build mutual understanding and 
enhance coopera�on. 
 
The Tillamook Police Department looks forward to sharing this experience with the community and 
encourages everyone to par�cipate in this unique opportunity for open dialogue.  So, mark your calendars 
for Wednesday, May 15th, from 9 AM to 10 AM, and join us at Starbucks for a cup of coffee and a chance 
to connect with your local law enforcement. 
 
For further informa�on, please contact: Lt. Nick Troxel at 503-842-2522 or ntroxel@�llamookor.gov 
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